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Our lovely resident Molly celebrated her birthday with us at Woodstock Residential Care Home on Friday 24 January.

She received lots of card and super presents from family and staff – and enjoyed a glass of sherry, as she told us that she always has

one on her birthday!

We presented Molly with a beautiful iced birthday cake which she kindly shared with everyone to enjoy with a cup of tea in the

afternoon.

Happy birthday Molly, we're delighted you had such a special day!

 


